
The Texas Secretary of State
Will  Be  Closed  On  Monday,
November  11th,  2024  For
Veteran’s Day
The  Texas  Secretary  of  State  will  be  closed  on  Monday,
November, 11th, 2024 for the federal Veteran’s Day holiday.

Apostille Texas’s office will be open today to accept drop off
and mail-in apostille orders but we won’t be able to rush
apostille file your documents until tomorrow 11/12/24 when the
TXSOS office reopens.
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